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Proposal for a draft Corrigendum to Regulations Nos. 13 and 13-H

(Correcting the unit "bar" versus "kPa")

A. PROPOSAL

"Through the whole text of Regulations Nos. 13 and 13-H, correct the unit "bar" to read "kPa",
taking into account the following relationship:

1 bar = 100 kPa"

B. JUSTIFICATION

During its 136th session, WP.29 requested GRRF (see report TRANS/WP.29/1041, para. 52) to
revise the text of Regulation No. 13 with regard to the correct use of the unit for pressure ("bar"
versus "kPa"). That request applies also to Regulation No. 13-H.

The purpose of this proposal is to correct through the whole text of Regulations Nos. 13
and 13-H the use of "kPa" instead of "bar", taking into account the relationship between both
units according to the International System of Units (SI).

Thanks to the assistance of the experts from Hungary, the secretariat will prepare, in a near
future and on the basis of informal document No. GRRF-58-3, Revision 6 to Regulation No. 13
as well as Revision 1 to Regulation No. 13-H. In the meantime, WP.29 could adopt the above-
mentioned proposal.



